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REVISED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
DURING THE COURSE OF REVIEW 

 
This Notice is being furnished to you to confirm that the below referenced matter is scheduled for 
Public Hearing during the Course of Review before the Honorable Cassandra Walter, Administrative 
Hearing Officer, for the dates and places indicated, commencing at 9:00 a.m. and ending at 5:00 p.m., 
unless concluded or recessed by the Hearing Officer.  Any party requesting a change in the hearing 
dates must first circulate the request to counsel for all parties for agreement before forwarding to this 
office. The following matter is now set for hearing: 

 
CON REVIEW: HG-NIS-1111-022 
Harrison HMA, LLC d/b/a Gulf Coast Medical Center 
Construction/Relocation and Replacement of Gulf Coast Medical Center 
CAPITAL EXPENDITURE:   $133,322,095 
LOCATION: BILOXI, HARRISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI 
 
Requestors:  Singing River Health System d/b/a Singing River Hospital and 

Ocean Springs Hospital, Memorial Hospital at Gulfport, 
Highland Community Hospital, Garden Park Medical Center, 
and James Crowell and other identified “Mississippi Citizen 
Consumers” 

 
August 22, 23, 24, 27, 28, 29, & 30, 2012 
 
Revised and Continued to September 4, 5, 6, & 7, 2012 

 
Osborne Building, Cobb Auditorium, 1st Floor  

 
NOTICE OF CENTRAL CAMPUS ACCESS 

  
Security access to the central campus buildings has been upgraded to enable restricted access to 
our facilities.  The exterior doors to the Osborne and Underwood buildings require a proximity 
card/ID card for access.  The rear door to the Osborne Building is the main and only entrance 
for visitors and the front and rear entrances to the Underwood Lobby will remain unlocked 
during operating business hours.  Non-MSDH individuals will not be admitted to the secure 
areas of the buildings without first signing in and obtaining a visitor badge.  Also, note that all 
visitors, witnesses and other parties to the hearing must park in the garage on Level 1.5 or 
above.  Also, note the construction of the New Public Health Laboratory has commenced; 
therefore, access to the Campus from Woodrow Wilson Avenue is prohibited, including the 
construction site (Underwood Annex Building) unless you have express permission from the 
contractor. 


